VILLAS AT GRANITE BAY

A PUBLICATION FOR V.G.B. HOMES ASSOCIATION

THE VILLAS UPDATE

Fellow Homeowners.

Parking is an ongoing issue since we lost the right to park homeowner's extra vehicles in the next-door commercial lot. One solution for persons with a vehicle "storage" issue is Treelake Village Storage, about a half mile away, at the end of Hadleigh Drive (past Treelake Park). Very reasonably priced spots available there. I think there is some on street parking around also.

As a result of the loss of parking rights, the Board is considering adding about 8 on-site spaces, scattered about The Villas, to be available to qualified homeowners. Users will meet a very rigid set of qualifications. (Our attorney has been consulted and reports the Board has this authority.)

The details of this plan will take some time to sort through. When the Board has a plan we think is adequate, I will send it out to homeowners for review and comment. (No plan will allow "storage" of vehicles on-site).

Seems like only yesterday that I reported the pool is open, I'm now reporting the end of pool season is October 1st. Remember when you were young and the summer lasted about 2 years.

Not much more to report, enjoy the upcoming Holiday Season.

See you all November 19th at our next Board meeting.

Ed Brown

The Villas at Granite Bay HOA President





BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT ED BROWN

VICE PRESIDENT RICK TLUSTOSCH

SECRETARY
KAYE DAL BON

TREASURER
MARYELLEN PETERS

AT-LARGE MARIA MIDDLETON

BOARD MEETING

November 19, 2019 Conference Room 9700 Village Center Dr Granite Bay, CA 95746 3:00 PM

INSIDE THIS ISSUE
THE VILLAS UPDATE



8:30AM to 5:00PM 800-464-4446 1401 El Camino Ave, #200 Sacramento, CA 95815 www.assocmc.com Community Manager,

Community Manager,
Barbara Lemaster
916-565-8080, 128
Barbl@assocmc.com
Customer Service
916-565-8080, 198